
Term Two continues… 

Happy Mother’s Day to all the wonderful mums 

and nans of the Year One students…we hope you enjoy your 

day relaxing with your family.   
The Year One students took extra special care with preparing your cards and gifts…something special to 

treasure always. 

A highlight in Term Two so far has been our excursion to Scienceworks. Thank 

you to the wonderful parent helpers who supported the Year One team on the day…it goes without 

saying how much we appreciate the time you took to spend with us. 

Our excursion was a huge success and we all learnt something new. Year One students were 

outstanding in modelling the Values while on the excursion . 

Education Week:  This will take place in week 6 Monday 21st May – Friday 24th May. Stay 

tuned on Compass with regards to special events during Education Week.  

Staying Warm: as the cold weather is upon us we encourage students 

to wear their coats, jackets and beanies outside during recess and lunch in an 

effort to avoid the dreaded cold and flu.  Please ensure all clothing is clearly 

labelled. 

FAMPA: Wednesday 30th May - Family Maths Evening with Year One students and their 

parents.  Please email your child’s class teacher indicating numbers attending. See Compass for details. 

Report Writing Day:  Friday 8th June – Pupil Free Day. 

Queen’s Birthday: Monday 11th June - Public Holiday.  

Planning Week: this will take place in week 10 (week beginning Monday 18th June). 

End of Term Two: Friday 29th June – early dismissal at 1:30pm. 

In Year One we respect positive parent/student/teacher relationships.  We value parent helpers in the 

classroom and on our excursions. We encourage you to continue to communicate with your child’s 

classroom teacher at any time throughout the term.   

 

Kind regards, 

Year One Teaching Team  


